When internationally acclaimed musician and environmental advocate Jack Johnson came to Hartford to play in July 2010, he brought along a mission to offer matching funds to several Connecticut environmentally based nonprofits, in support of their missions and to help raise awareness of the organizations.  One hundred percent of the profits from Johnson’s 2010 tour will be donated to charity.  The Quinnipiac River Watershed Association (QRWA) was one of five organizations chosen by Johnson to participate in his "Village Green" of environmental activists at the Hartford concert.  During the event, QRWA Executive Director Mary Mushinsky, Vice President David James and QRWA volunteers interacted with Johnson's fans and encouraged them to protect the environment with their personal choices.
The QRWA booth was busy all evening, talking with a passionate cross section of environmentally concerned citizens of every stripe shared their stories.  Many came to talk after having seen pictures of our members displayed on the big stage screen behind the performers.  Affirmation!!

Johnson’s new charity, the Johnson Ohana Charitable Foundation, matched every dollar contributed to QRWA before October 15th, up to $2,500.  This collaborative effort resulted in additional funds for the QRWA.  

All QRWA volunteers were entered into a drawing to win concert tickets.  The lucky winners included: Eric Johnson of Cheshire, fish stocking; Cole Rourke of Wallingford, migratory fish lift; Frances Notaro of North Haven, river cleanup; Basia Pietrzak of Plainville, river cleanup; Ben Axelrod of Meriden, river cleanup; Mary Solomon of Wallingford, intern and river cleanup; Joe Mushrall of Southington, river cleanup; Claudia Giulietti of North Haven, river cleanup; Frank Basch of Meriden, building construction and JoAnne Grabinski of Meriden, butterfly and bee garden.

Recently, Johnson was selected to receive the 2010 Humanitarian Award at this year’s Billboard Touring Awards on November 4, 201, in New York.  The Humanitarian Award recognizes the philanthropic efforts of a touring professional.  Johnson was chosen because of his involvement in a wide range of environmentally and socially conscious endeavors, including the Quinnipiac River Watershed Association.

The QRWA thanks Johnson for his dedication and commitment to supporting non-profits that work to make the world a better place.  You can contribute to the QRWA directly through its website, www.qrwa .org or through a link at www.jackjohnsonmusic.com
